
The November Times

The World Cup started 
on the 19th of November 
in Qatar. This is the 
first World Cup to be 
held during the Winter. 
The favourites to win 
are Brazil.  It is Ronaldo 
and Messi’s last World 
Cup. There are players 
making World Cup 
debuts such as Pedri and 
Gavi. Qatar has spent 
millions on building new 
stadiums to host the 
World Cup. In our class 
we are doing a 
sweepstake so there is 
great competition to see 
who will win!

Visit to Scoil na gCailíní

2nd and 3rd Class enjoyed 
a trip to Scoil na gCailíní

for the Peace IV with 
author Shane Hegarty. A 

great day was enjoyed 
by all.

World Cup 
2022

Toy Show Raffle 
There was wonderful 

excitement in the school 
last Friday as we 

prepared for our annual 
Toy Show raffle. Our 
Student Council did a 

fantastic job in 
organising a very 

successful event. The 
lucky winners were as 
follows. 1st prize – The 

Family Treat Box – Sean 
Hanratty. 5 Individual 
Treat Boxes – Maylika, 
Julian, Kayla, Mr Duffy 
and Lucy. We hope you 

all had a wonderful feast 
on Friday night!

World Cup 
2022 has 
started

Scoil Éanna

Science Week
This month we had science

week . For science week 
Mike Moylan from the 
Monaghan library came to give 
us a funny and interesting 
showcase on physics, 
electricity and density. 
Everyone was laughing out loud 
after his performance.
As well as the showcase every 
class did experiments or stem 
challenges like building a 
spaghetti bridge, 
project work, 
the skittles 
experiment 
and other  
fun things.



Football Frenzy!
In line with the World 

Cup starting Mr 
Atkinson and Mr 

Markey organised a 
lunchtime soccer 
league for classes 

from 4th to 6th. There 
are 8 countries in the 
tournament including 
Brazil, England and 

France.

Congratulations to our 
very worthy winners of
Dalta na Coicíse and 
Gaeiligeoir na Coicíse
which took place on 
Friday the 25th

Daltaí na Coicíse

Frankie Byrne
Malachy Carragher
Ava Mc Kenna
Alina Lembutus
Danny Rutledge
Eoin Lennon
Owen Rutledge
Alice Montgomery
Luke Lennon
Gaeiligeoir na Coicíse
James Conlon
Roisin Mc Skeane
Gustus Jonusas
Harvey William
Aoibhinn Mc Donnell
Erminas Vaitkus
Daragh Quinn
Ciara Macklin
Geraldine Forde

6th Class have started 
a 6 week Cycle Safety 
Training Course with 
Bike Green. Some of 

the topics being 
covered include rules 

of the road, road 
positioning and taking 
left and right turns. 

Comhghairdeas

Success for the 
Shoe Box Appeal

The Shoe Box Appeal 
again was a great success 
in Scoil Éanna this year. 

105 shoeboxes were 
donated which was 

incredible. This will make 
Christmas very special for 
a lot of children all over 

the world.

Save the date.
Our Christmas concert 
will take place on the 
14th of December. We 

will have two shows on 
the day , one during 

school at 1pm and the 
other show that night 

at 7pm. All classes have 
started practicing and it 

promises to be a 
wonderful evening full 

of Christmas cheer.

We had some very 
worthy winners in 
our Annual Credit 

Union Art 
Competition.

Congratulations to 
Bethany Smyth, 
Ryan Gilmore, 
Arlene Lavelle, 
Eoin Stuart and 
Cian Carraher

We would like to give 
a very warm 
welcome to our new 
students who have 
joined us from 
Ukraine. We hope 
that you have settled 
in well with us here 
in Scoil Éanna.


